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David and Ronald Kile Farms ,,__ ^^^ -, pfi i. no 
6874 Allen Rd. ZliOIDEC"! PH 1^0^ 

Sabina, Ohio 45169 _ ^ ..̂  
(740) 948-2524 (Home) P [ J C 0 
(740) 572-6243 (Cell) 

December 3, 2007 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Docket No: CP07-208-000 
Follow up to Accession No: 200709205093 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are writing in regard to the REX East Project Draft Environmental Impact Statement 
dated November, 2007 which we just recently received in the mail. 

The attached letter was submitted September 19, 2007. One additional concern that we 
have is that our main well and water source is within very close range of the proposed excavation 
site for the new pipeline. We hope the water source will not be affected. 

Our property is mentioned several times in the Draft Environmental Impact Statement as 
follows: 
Page 3-39: 3.5.14 - Route variation 
Page 3-49: Route Alternatives 
J-12: Map Route Variation 
Page 5-21: 36 - Route Variation 

We appreciate and agree with the recommendation of the route variation through our 
homestead that FERC has proposed. In addition to avoiding our homestead, seventeen less tiles 
would be damaged and the water source would no longer be of concern. 

At this point in time, Rockies Express Pipeline has shown no interest in your 
recommendations. If Rockies Express continues to ignore your recommendations with no 
detailed explanations, we are depending on FERC to step in and enforce your proposed 
recommendations. When individual landowners are approached by large corporations such as 
Rockies Express, FERC becomes our only voice to be heard. 

If Rockies Express declines your recommendation of the route variation, we want a 
detailed explanation as to why. 

Thank you in advance for any help in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

David and Ronald Kile 
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